
The Constitution Party of Virginia Holds Planning Meeting in Northern Virginia

May 12, 2018

The Constitution Party of Virginia held a barbecue and meeting on May 12, 2018 to plan how it
will organize in Northern Virginia. Chairman John Bloom and his wife Renee drove up from
Newport News. He explained current strategies and priorities of the state party, especially
regarding publicity and interacting with the media. The treasurer, Paul Provance, gave a financial
report and listed some of the Party’s priority needs for contributions and funding.

A political discussion brought out these points.  The current two party system is disregarding
principles. It seems that winning is all that matters to the two leading parties. They disregard
many issues that our government should be addressing to focus only on one or two issues to
differentiate themselves in order to gain political advantage. They disregard the people, making
promises to get votes but then breaking those promises. 

John Holland, Northern Virginia Coordinator, put forward the Constitution Party’s long term
goal of restoring American governance to its constitutional intent. He proposed short term goals
to have chairmen in every county and independent city, and to hold regular meetings and events.
Paul Provance and Renee Bloom served appetizers, potato salad, hamburgers, hot dogs, and ice
cream.
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Renee Bloom Serving Hors D'oeuvres.


